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Szendröi, Stefan Vandoren and Erik Verlinde. I’m looking forward to elaborating
on our ideas.

Furthermore I am grateful to all my (former) colleagues in Amsterdam for the
friendly and animate atmosphere in the institute, in particular to Amir, Asad,
Ben, Masaki, Tomeu and especially Kyriakos for being keen to answer all my
questions. I also mustn’t forget to mention Bianca and Yocklang for their admin-
istrative support. Moreover, the times that I shared an office with Jan, Manuela
and Piotr bring back pleasant memories. Balt, Ilies, Ingmar, Johannes, Joost,
Leo, Meindert, Paul, Sheer, Xerxes and many others made lunches and cookie



300 Acknowledgments

times, too, very lively with interesting discussions. Also, many thanks to the
members of the theoretical physics and mathematics institutes in Utrecht for
welcoming me with open arms on each of my visits.

In addition to academic pursuits, I have very much enjoyed all after-hours fun,
and would like to thank everyone who contributed to this. Let me mention here
my highschool friends Casper & Sabine, Joost & Monique, Jules, Lieselotte &
Thijs, Martijn, Thijs & Jiska and Vera & Constantijn, my former study-buddies
Gerben, Jaap, Jan & Afke, as well as Alex, Erik & Judith, Hendrik, Josien, Luuk,
Marielle, Rob, Rogier, Rudy & Magda, Sheer & Hanna, Sylvain and Thijs & Hieke.
Also thanks to Ana & Harald and Ichiro & Kumiko for the great holidays in
Austria and Japan. I appreciate it particularly that Gerben and Sheer are willing
to be my paranymfs.

Let me close by adding some words of appreciation to all my family (in-law).
Especially, many thanks to my brother Ramon & Anneke for their frequent com-
pany. I am sure they are going to love our apartment as much as we did. More-
over I am very grateful to my parents, for always being there and supporting
me. But most of all I would like to thank Chris, for just everything.

Amsterdam, July 2009


